
 

 

November 9, 2015 
 

Dear AmeriHealth Caritas Pennsylvania and AmeriHealth Caritas Northeast Primary Care 
Providers: 
 

Effective November 12, 2015, our Intensive Case Management (ICM) reimbursement program will 
offer an additional payment to primary care physicians delivering care to chronically ill patients. 
We are offering this opportunity for additional payment to ensure that the most up-to-date and 
accurate reflection of disease acuity within our membership is recorded and submitted to the 
Department of Human Services (DHS). 
 

Currently, providers can be reimbursed every 180 days for the submission of one initial claim or 
adjusted claims indicating chronic and comorbid conditions based on the Chronic Illness and 
Disability System (CDPS) by billing procedure code 99499. 
 

With the program enhancement, you may be asked to review multiple dates of service occurring 
between the 180 day span, at which time an additional $7.00 reimbursement will be available by 
billing procedure code 99499. 
 

Sample: 
 

Date of Service Elapsed Days ICM Enhanced Reimbursement 
6/21/2014 0 $25.00 
9/23/2014 94 $7.00 
9/23/2015 365 $25.00 
10/23/2015 30 $7.00 
10/30/2015 7 $7.00 

 

The ICM payment enhancement will be available for the current risk adjusted rate cycle (2016b), 
which includes dates of service from December 1, 2014 through November 30, 2015. The NaviNet 
ICM application is being updated to provide your office with all the claims available for review and 
adjustment with dates of service during the current risk period. This update will allow you to 
review only the medical record corresponding to the requested date of service on the ICM claim 
and to submit for reimbursement, rather than reviewing all other dates of service. 
 

If you have questions or need detailed information about this program enhancement, please 
contact your Provider Account Executive.  Thank you for your participation in our provider 
network and your continued commitment to the care of our members. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Steve Orndorff 
Director, Provider Network Management 


